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Announcement of establishment of new corrugated container plant in Cambodia 
 

 
Oji Holdings Corporation (Director of the Board/President: Susumu Yajima, Head office: Chuo-ku, Tokyo) 
announces the decision on establishment of a new plant in Phnom Penh, Cambodia. 
 
1. Packaging Business in Cambodia 

 
Oji Group set “Further expansion of overseas business” as one of the major pillars to strive towards the 

realization of an innovative value-creating company. Our group company HPI Resources (Harta Group) has been 
developing corrugated business in Cambodia, operating its first plant in Phnom Penh, the capital city and the 
second one built in 2012 in a port city of Sihanoukville in the southern part of Cambodia.  
Harta Group is the leader in the corrugated container market in Cambodia and will further increase its market 

share through the operation of the third plant. 
The new plant will be Oji Group’s 23rd corrugated container plant in South East Asia and India. 

 

 
2. Overview of the New Plant 
 
Planned location    Phnom Penh Special Economic Zone, Cambodia 
Planned land size    62,000 ㎡ (approximately) 
Planned production capacity  8 million ㎡ / month  (approximately) 
Planned investment     JPY 3 billion (approximately) 
Planned commencement of operation  January 2020 
 

 

 

 
 
[Contact] 
Akio Hasebe 
Director of Board, General Manager of Overseas Business Department 
Oji Industrial Materials Management Co., Ltd. 
TEL: +81-3-5550-3064 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
[Packaging Business Sites in Southeast Asia and India] 

 


